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FDIC ISSUES UPDATES 
ON THE INSURANCE FUNDS AND AGENCY SPENDING 

 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
 
The FDIC announced today that the Bank Insurance Fund's (BIF) net income dropped 
to $295 million in the first quarter of 1996, from $1.3 billion a year earlier. The decline 
resulted almost entirely from the reduction in deposit insurance premiums last year. The 
Savings Association Insurance Fund (SAIF), by contrast, saw its net income rise to 
$292 million in the first three months, up $13 million from 1995's first quarter. The higher 
earnings resulted primarily from increased earnings on U.S. Treasury obligations. 
 
The FDIC also released audited year-end financial information showing the BIF had a 
balance of $25.5 billion ($1.30 for every $100 of insured deposits) and the SAIF had a 
balance of $3.4 billion (47 cents per $100 of insured deposits) at December 31. 
 
The agency also released year-end 1995 information on its ongoing efforts to 
streamline, consolidate and reduce its operations. The FDIC spent $1.37 billion in 1995, 
23 percent below the previous year's level and eight percent below the amount 
budgeted for the year. 
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